Weekly News - Friday 8th December

Year Two

Dear Parents / Carers,

We are so proud of each and every one of Year 2 for collaborating and producing such a fabulous performance! We hope you enjoyed the show!

We look forward to seeing many of you at the Christmas Fair this afternoon.



We have rehearsed our lines making sure we projected our voices in order for the audience to hear us clearly.

Next week we will have a grammar focus reviewing all that we have learnt this term.

Maths

We have been looking at how multiplication and division are the inverse of each other and how they link. We produced 'fact families' and have started to learn our 3 and 4 times tables. Keep practicing them at home.

Topic

In Art we have created our Christmas cards and in History we wrote a diary entry form the perspective of Captain Scott.

Notices

We hope you all enjoyed our Christmas concert. Thank you for practicing lines with your children and assembling the wonderful costumes.

Please look through your children's books with them this weekend and celebrate the wonderful work they have done. Please sign, comment and return on <u>Monday 11th December</u>.

A reminder to ensure children have coats for the colder weather.



Deputy Head Teachers Award

Bracken

Elizabeth Euan

Clover

Beth

Thomas

Heather

Zak Noellia